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May 20, 2022 

Re. Desert Peak Energy Peak, Case 5.1543-CUP 
Notice of Completion (5/5/2022 
Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration - April 2022 

The Desert Peak Energy Center Case No. 5.1543-CUP Notice of Completion (NOC) and 
Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) were posted on the Office of 
Planning & Research's (QPR) State Clearinghouse (SCH) website for public review on 
May 5, 2022. Subsequent to posting, certain minor errors were identified in the NOC and 
the IS/MND. An Errata which identifies those minor changes that are incorporated into 
the publicly circulated documents and are shown using strikeout for text that is removed 
and underline for text that is added. 

These minor changes do not change the environmental analysis or conclusions contained 
in the IS/MND. The text changes shown in the attached document correct typographical 
errors in the IS/MND, while the technical reports added are versions that inadvertently 
were omitted from the posted IS/MND, but which are consistent with the analysis in the 
IS/MND. Thus, the minor changes presented in this erratum do not represent substantial 
revisions that would require recirculation of the environmental document, as described in 
State CEQA Guidelines Section 15073.5. Specifically, the revisions do not result in new 
significant environmental impacts, do not constitute significant new information, and do 
not alter the conclusions of the environmental analysis or effectiveness of the mitigation 
measures. 

Please feel free to contact me directly at Edward.robertson@palmspringsca.gov for any 
additional questions regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

E ward Robertson 
Principal City Planner 

Post Office Box 2743 • Palm Springs, CA 92263-2743 


